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Dear Prayer Partners, Loved Ones and Friends, Tuesday April 14, 2009 
 
 
During the wee hours of this morning, God spoke to my heart and led 
me to take several steps of faith.  
 
As you know, from our recent newsletter, God blessed in a significant 
way the service at a very large church on the side of a mountain in 
rural Costa Rica.  This morning, God led me to call that dear Pastor and 
explain to him all that God has burdened my soul to do. 
 
The Pastor readily recognized and agreed that this is of the Lord, and 
that we should follow the plan that God has laid before us.  
  
On Friday, April 24th (in TEN days) we will begin a series of meetings 
in this church on repentance, love for Jesus, and revival.  The Pastor 
has agreed to my request not to publicize or advertise these meetings. 
The results will be in God's hands and there will be no effort to try to 
share the glory with HIM.   
  
 I asked the Pastor to have the church pray for only three things: 

• Pray that their own lives would become totally obedient and 
surrendered to the Lord. 

• Pray that their church would be in "one accord and in one spirit" 
(as on the day Pentecost). 

• Pray that the Pastor and I would be totally hidden behind the 
Cross of Calvary. 

Would each of you join us, and this church,  in beseeching the Lord to 
honor our petition.  We are believing by faith that He will do so. Our 
hope and prayer is that God will send the "second" revival in Latin-
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American history.  Your intercession will bless us, and makes you a 
vital part of what God is going to do. 
 
Our ministry, like many of you, is passing through difficult financial 
times.  By faith we have made airline reservations and I will be 
traveling alone.  Judy is "enabled" to stay at home, only by God's 
grace, and the awareness of His gift of time to be interceding. 
  
We both hope to be going town by town and village by village in 
Guatemala, beginning in May.  Please begin to pray for this trip. 
 
With Much Love and Appreciation, 
 
Visit www.moorereport.com and click on Newsletter to see many of our 
past newsletters with pictures. 

Charles and Judy Moore   and   Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2                    San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941                                    
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com 
 

 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


